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May 17, 1972

Professor Joshua Lederberg
Stanford University School of Medicine
Department of Genetics
Stanford University Medical Center
Stanford, California 94305

Dear Professor Lederberg:

I have been trying in vain to track down the
Toynbee quote you are looking for. I enclose a
copy of stories that thrash around in the general
area you are interested in, but unfortunately none
of them quotes Toynbee.

N

Thanks very much for your compliments on our
editorial page. If the occasion should arise, I
would be interested in learning a bit more about
your views concerning Shockley, Jensen and
Herrnstein, and in particular about the justice
of this particular grouping.

.Sincerely,

KilBab,
nn

Robert L. Bartley.
Associate Editor—
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